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Pulaski County
Electoral Board

As required by the Code of Virginia, the Pulaski County Electoral Board met on November 6,
2024, at 9:03 a.m. in the Training Room/EOC adjacent to the Office of the Pulaski County
Registrar for the purpose of canvassing the November 5, 2024 General and Special Election.
Persons present were: Amy Lewis, Chair, Sherry Johnson, Vice Chair, Sybil Atkinson,
Secretary, Leann Phillips, Director of Elections/General Registrar, Spencer Rygas, Clerk of the
Circuit Court and Susan Peters.

Due to the lack of all information for the Provisional Ballots being available, the Provisional
Ballot meeting was delayed until all information is received.

All 14 precincts were canvassed.

The meeting was recessed at 11:00 a.m. and will reconvene on Friday, November 8, 2024 at
2:00 p.m. to complete the Central Absent Precinct portion of the Canvass.

The Pulaski County Electoral Board reconvened their meeting at 2:01 p.m. on November 8,
2024. Persons attending were: Amy Lewis, Chair, Sherry Johnson, Vice Chair, Sybil Atkinson,
Secretary and Leann Phillips, Director of Elections/General Registrar.

The Central Absentee Precinct final numbers were canvassed and found to be complete.

The meeting was recessed at 3:22 p.m. and will reconvene on Wednesday, November 13, 2024 at
9:00 a.m.

The Pulaski County Electoral Board reconvened their meeting at 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday,
November 13, 2024. Persons attending were: Amy Lewis, Chair, Sherry Johnson, Vice Chair,
Sybil Atkinson, Secretary, Leann Phillips, Director of Elections/General Registrar and Nicole
Smith, Chief Deputy Registrar.

Motion was made by Sherry Johnson to go into closed session, 2.2-3712 for the purpose of the
Provisional Ballot meeting and was duly seconded by Sybil Atkinson and passed unanimously.

Motion was made by Sherry Johnson and seconded by Sybil Atkinson to reconvene its regular
meeting and certified that only Provisional Ballot business was discussed by the Electoral Board
while in closed session. The motion passed unanimously.

The Board recessed at 12 Noon.

The Board reconvened at 1:00 p.m. to finish the canvass of the final votes of the CAP precinct.
All votes were tabulated and certified. All official paperwork was prepared. All necessary
actions were completed and signed, and there being no discrepancies, reports were filed as
required by law.

There being no further business to conduct, the meeting was adjourned at 4:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
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Sybil S. Atkinson, Secretary



